[image: ]News from the Den
The Week of June 6-10

From the Teacher’s Desk: 
[bookmark: _GoBack]PLEASE, Please, please! Complete your child’s online registration for next year as soon as possible! The deadline is June 30th; please let me know if you need any assistance! It takes extra effort to call and remind families to get them in and we have so many tasks to accomplish! Thank You!!

Thanks for all of you who got your fingerprints in! We are set on drivers for tomorrow. We will leave school at 9:45 and return around 1:30! 

Are any of you artsy or crafty? I have collected student artwork and writing all year and need to assemble student Memory Books. If you’re looking to complete your volunteer hours, I can really use the help! Speaking of volunteer hours, please turn in your completed volunteer logs by next Wednesday! The forms are on our school website!

This Week: 
We’ll start a new Project Lead the Way unit continuing with the theme of form and function. We’ll read the 3 pigs and then design houses using different materials to see if we can create a structure that can withstand the “Big Bad Wolf,” which is a leaf blower!
We will also begin a unit on cyber safety that will last this week and part of next!

Mark Your Calendar:
June 6th – Sequoia Park & Zoo
June 13th – TK, K, 1st- Water Day! Fingers crossed for sunshine!
June 15th – Kindergarten Graduation at 5:30 at Redwood Prep- Celebration to follow at Arwen’s house!

Important Numbers – Don’t hesitate to call if you have questions or concerns.
My Phone – 496-7169
Office Phone – 682-6149


Have a Great Week!  ~Krista
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